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The 2018 Fisher Phillips Business Leadership in Diversity Award

Event

Remi, The Rialto Room


160 W. 54th Street


New York, NY 10019

12.01.18


3:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.

Please join us at the Fourth Annual Award Reception honoring Janet Fiore, CEO and President, The

Sierra Group for her outstanding commitment to employment opportunities for the disabled.

The Fisher Phillips Business Leadership in Diversity Award honors business leaders who value

diversity and inclusion as a priority in their business operations. This year’s winner is Janet Fiore

who has been an active advocate for the disabled in the workplace. Janet’s company, The Sierra

Group, advises employers of all sizes on every aspect of training, recruiting, accommodating,

placing and employing people with disabilities.

Please RSVP by November 28.

For questions or to RSVP contact cblock@fisherphillips.com.
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